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Dear future NEC student, 

We are sorry that Becker College will be closing at the end of the spring.  It is a wonderful institution with 
talented and dedicated students, faculty, and staff.  That said, we welcome the opportunity to have you 
continue your studies at NEC, which has some marked similarities with Becker.  

We provide small classes and personal attention. We offer study opportunities on both a rural (Henniker) and 
an urban campus (Manchester).  We have a top-ranked Division III athletic program. You’ll love it here. In 
Henniker, you have all the outdoor life you could hope for with hiking trails, free skiing at Pat’s Peak and 
well-maintained athletic facilities, and a new theatre. Our Manchester facilities support the visual arts, 
photography, and three-dimensional design, including animation. And Manchester offers the attractions of 
New Hampshire’s largest city: the Currier Museum, art galleries, restaurants, and professional sports events to 
name just a few attractions.  We offer a variety of housing options and food services at each campus and 
shuttle bus service between the two campuses every day and is available within Manchester.  

I hope our offerings and welcoming spirit signal a meaningful opportunity to continue your studies, the most 
important thing for you to do at this critical juncture. Your pathway to study at NEC will keep your costs the 
same as they were at Becker. You can begin as early as this summer and take advantage of inexpensive tuition 
($200/credit) and housing ($1,000) as well as the array of outdoor recreational activities that abound in New 
Hampshire.  Our pathway will allow you to complete your program without repeating courses or forcing you 
to earn more credits than you planned.  You can finish on time or earlier than scheduled. 

We know that this is a difficult time for you and an important decision.  Though we’d love you to join us at 
NEC, we want you to make the best choice for you and your future.  Please be in touch so we can help you 
explore your options. 

I look forward to seeing you on our campus. 

 

  

Michele D. Perkins, EdD  
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